
 

What’s to Come: 

We are officially in our second month of summer 
camp! We have been enjoying Spanish lessons with 
Ms. Eugenia and dance classes with Blackboard 
Boogie, but sadly both classes end this month. We 
will continue to enjoy our Water Days on 
Wednesdays and Fridays, our soccer camps on 
Tuesday with coach Liam, and our regularly 
scheduled activities. 

Mark your Calendars: 

July 4th: Independence Day – School Closed!
July 13th: Family Fun Day – 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM
July 19th: Parents’ Night Out – 6:30 PM – 9:30 PM

Be on the Lookout!: 

The calendar for the 2019-2020 school year has 
been finalized and will be posted on our website, so 
be on the lookout for that! Paper copies are also 
available—please see the office if you’d like one. 

Reminders: 

- It is important for us to have the most up-to-date 
information pertaining to our students. If you take your 
child to the doctor for a well visit, check-up, shot update,
etc. please bring in an updated medical record and 
immunization record so that we can keep the most up-
to-date information in our system. Thank you! 

 

- School Security is very important, when you are leaving 
our building you should not allow anyone to enter if they 
are at the door, every person should be entering their 
own code and if they do not have a code must be 
escorted through the building by a staff member. 

- Parent Volunteers- We would love to have a weekly 
story-time activity in the multipurpose room with special 
guest readers—YOU! If you are interested in signing up, 
please speak to Mr. Ben. 

- Show us some love: We would love to have a few 
families featured on our website with what you love 
about our school. If you are interested, please let Mr. Ben
know and we can set up a time to get your quote and 
take a family photo. 
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Special Shout Outs:  

Jaxon J. – Primary
Ariana W. – Pre-Primary
Swara M. – Pre-Primary

Elvin Z. – July 4
Eli L. – July 21


